EXPLANATION FOR SILENT STA

[bookmark: _GoBack]	The licensee of the station has been notified by T-Mobile that it intended to commence wireless transmissions in the area and on the channel occupied by the station as of October 31, 2017.   A copy of the notice from T-Mobile accompanies this request.   The station went off the air on October 30, 2017.   The licensee intends to return this station to the air upon the grant of the request for a legal STA in File No. 0000035595.
